THE HON CHRISTOPHER PYNE MP
MINISTER FOR EDUCATION
LEADER OF THE HOUSE
MEMBER FOR STURT

6 November 2014

Dear Dr Mdlina

It is my pleasure to advise that you have been selected to receive an Endeavour Research Fellowship.

The Endeavour Scholarships and Fellowships are offered by the Australian Government to support
recipients to undertake study, research and professional development in Australia and overseas.

The opportunities this programme provides can be transformative, and | encourage you to make the
most of the experience this opportunity presents.

| offer you my congratulations on joining the select group of individuals who have received an
Endeavour Scholarship or Fellowship. | trust that the experience you gain through your participation
will be both challenging and rewarding, and wish you well in this undertaking.

Yours sincerely

Christopher Pyne MP



